
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, July 06, 2023 3:35 PM 
Jeff Bates 
RE: Document No. 03929-2023 

FILED 7/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03947-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you. We will move DN 03929-2023 from Docket 20150215 to Docket 20160215 per this 
confirmation. 

From: Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2023 3:32 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: RE: Document No. 03929-2023 

Please move DN 03929-2023 Docket 20160215-TP. 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 3:31 PM 

To: Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Document No. 03929-2023 

Hi Jeff, 

Please confirm that DN 03929-2023 is to be "moved" from Docket 20150215 to Docket 20160215 

rather than "copied." 

Thank you, 
Dorothy 

From: Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2023 3:27 PM 

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Document No. 03929-2023 

Dorothy, please place a copy of this document in Docket No. 20160215-TP. AT&T incorrectly listed the docket number as 
20150215-TP. I have asked the company to submit a corrected letter. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 

Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 

Florida Public Service Commission 
V - (850) 413-6538 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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